
 
 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

BULLETIN 39 09102024 

 
Issued to:         Non-Delegated Level 2 Correspondents 
 
Date:                 September 10, 2024 
 
Subject:            Change to VVOE Process 
 
Effective:    Immediately 
 
 
 

FCM TPO has updated it’s process to now allow Non-Delegated Level 2 Correspondents to order the VVOE. 
 
The VVOE will need to be within 10 days of the Note date and include the applicable information required by 
the GSEs/FHA/VA and Investors. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Account Executive. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We appreciate your business! 


